
The Fun Committee is hosting a “Treats on the Street" Saturday April 22nd at 2:00 
p.m. after the voluntary "Marksheffel Clean Up".     
 
We are hoping many of you will volunteer for the clean up and we plan to meet at the 
corner of Peaceful Valley Road and Marksheffel at 10:30 a.m. to pick up trash along the 
easement that borders our neighborhood along Marksheffel Road. If you decide to 
volunteer, please bring garbage bags, and of course your work gloves!  Wayne Koester 
will have his trailer available to load the filled garbage bags.  
 
To all in the neighborhood:  If you plan to attend the "Treats on the Street" event, please 
bring a treat to share, the Fun Committee will provide water for everyone.  We will meet 
at 2:00 p.m. for the neighborhood to get together at the drive way of 9540 Bentgrass 
Place.   It's time to get together and kick off Spring!  We hope to see you there! 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 

 
 
 Fun Committee- whose mission is to build a strong community in our neighborhood.  
 


